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* PRESS RELEASE * 

Tuesday, November 6 is Election Day 

Voters Have Many Options for How to Cast Their Ballots  
 

On Tuesday, November 6, 2012 San Bernardino County voters will have many options 

for casting a ballot, including voting in person at their assigned polling place or dropping 

off their mail ballot at hundreds of locations throughout the County.  

 

Voters can find their assigned polling place: 

 

 On the back cover of their Voter Information Guide and Sample Ballot 

 

 By using a new Polling Place Look-Up Tool at www.sbcountyelections.com, OR 

 

 By calling the Elections Office at (800) 881-VOTE (8683) or (909) 387-8300 for 

assistance.   

 

The polls are open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Election Day. 

 

Voters who still have not returned their mail ballots are encouraged to drop them off on Election 

Day at any polling place or the Elections Office from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. Ballots may also be 

dropped off at any city clerk’s office or any County library during their regular business hours.  
Ballots must be received by 8 p.m. on Election Day in order to be accepted. A ballot postmarked on 

Election Day, but not received in the Elections Office, will be rejected.  

 

Drive-thru ballot drop offs will be available 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Election Day at the 

following locations: 

 

 San Bernardino County Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino 

92415 

 

 Hesperia Branch Library, 9650 7
th

 Avenue, Hesperia and  

 

 Cucamonga-Guasti Park, 800 N. Archibald Ave., Ontario.  
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